
 
 
 
 
 
 

NZICC Update  
 
Auckland, 13 February 2019:  In response to statements by SKYCITY today at its Interim 
Results Announcement, Fletcher Building Limited (“Fletcher Building”) confirms that it 
remains within the Construction provisions announced in February 2018. 
 
Peter Reidy, Chief Executive for Fletcher Construction said: “At SKYCITY’s request, we are 
working to make specification changes to some of the external façade elements. We 
can also confirm timing for completion has moved to 2020. 
 
“We are unable to give further details as we are bound by confidentiality clauses in our 
contracts.” 
 
#Ends 
 
For further information please contact: 
 

MEDIA 
Ellie Martel 
External Relations Manager 
+64 27 807 2933 
Ellie.martel@fbu.com 

INVESTORS AND ANALYSTS 
Aleida White 
Head of Investor Relations 
+64 21 155 8837 
Aleida.white@fbu.com 
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